
Good evening Rosemont Families,

We hope you had an enjoyable weekend. As a reminder there is NO SCHOOL for students on Monday
and Tuesday. This week’s Rosemont Community Connection features several  important messages.

Calendar Updates

November 7- Professional Day for Staff- No School for Students

November 8- Election Day- No School for Staff and Students

November 7- 22- Parent Teacher Conferences

November 16- Virtual Parent Coffee at 9:30am

November 21 & 22- Early Release for Students

November 23- 25- Thanksgiving Holiday- No School for Staff and Students

Gratitude Grams

Beginning Tuesday, November 1 to November 18 send a “gratitude gram” message explaining to
someone else why you are thankful for them! Family and staff members may purchase a gratitude
gram before school or turn in their order forms to the homeroom teachers. All Gratitude Grams will
include a special treat along with your personal message! $1 each EXACT CASH ONLY. Remember to
write NEATLY so we can make sure your message is delivered. Share some gratitude during this
season of Thanksgiving!

MP 1 Report Card Distribution

Marking Period 1 report cards will be available via ParentVue on Monday, November 14. If you have
not signed up for  a ParentVue account, paper report cards will be mailed to the address on file on
Tuesday, November 15. Please take the time to review your child’s progress and create academic
goals with your child for the next marking period.

Parent Teacher Conferences

During the month of November, your child’s teacher will be reaching out to schedule a virtual Parent-
Teacher Conference. This is one of the most important events of the school year. During your
conference, you will have an  opportunity to discuss your child's progress and ask questions.

Soup and Salad Staff Luncheon

During the month of November we would like to show gratitude to all our amazing staff at Rosemont
ES. On Friday, November 18 we would like to host a soup and salad luncheon in the staff lounge. If
you would like to sign-up to provide a soup or salad for the staff, please use the link below.. Thank
you!



Sign Up Link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/904054aabab2dabfd0-soup

Bathroom Reminders & Expectations

A clean and safe environment for our students is top priority at Rosemont. Please remind your child
of appropriate bathroom  behavior.

● Paper towels should be put in the trashcan not the toilet
● Flush the toilet after each use
● Wash your hands after using the restroom
● Throw toilet paper in the toilet not on the floor
● Respect the privacy of others

Global Chileans' Center - Parents' Night Out - December 16

Global Chileans' Center will be hosting a Winter Wonderland-themed Parents’ Night Out on Friday,
December 16 at 6:30 - 9:00 p.m. Global will be providing dinner, games, crafts, and more for children
to enjoy while parents have their night out. This event is open for all families in the community and all
proceeds will be donated to Rosemont ES.

This concludes the weekly Rosemont Community Connection. Thank you and have a nice evening.
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